
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
1st February 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next half term, Football Club will start on Tuesdays after school from 3:30pm to 4:15pm 
for Year 1 and 2 children. The club will start on Tuesday 20th February and finish on 
Tuesday 20th March. This club will be run by myself. 
 
Unfortunately, I can only offer 16 spaces for this club, with the latest date to hand in this 
slip being Wednesday 7th February.  Please put your reply slip in the ‘Sports Club reply 
Slip’ box outside Class 3.  If we have more than 16 names we will draw the names out of 
a hat and inform you by email if your child has a place. 
 
If you have any further queries, please see me in Class 3. 
 
Thanks 
 
Will Gardiner 
w.gardiner@parkgroveprimary.co.uk  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Football Club Slip (Year 1 and 2) 
 
My child’s name: 
 
I will collect my child at 4:30pm 
 
My child will go to Koosh 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………(parent/carer) 
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